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GRAPEVINE, Texas  -  Grapevine Police are investigating a 16-year-old student accused of threatening to “shoot 
up the school”.  

This morning students reported that a 16-year-old Colleyville-Heritage High School student made the threat while 
on a shuttle en route to Grapevine High School.  

Witnesses immediately reported the incident to Grapevine Police, and a School Resource Officer took the 16-year-
old into custody for Terroristic Threat.  The student did not have any weapons, and is no longer on campus.  The 
student has since been released to a parent.

Grapevine Police applaud the students who reported this threat.  Parents are urged to have conversations with 
their children and teenagers about the seriousness of making a school threat, and the importance of contacting 
police when they hear a threat.  All citizens are reminded: “If you see something, say something.” 

 ###

For more information, please contact Amanda McNew at: amcnew@grapevinetexas.gov.




